

Isaac, Angeles, Miriam, Eliza & Daniel Villanueva

Missionaries to Latin America

December 2023

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ.

Christmas is by far my best time of the year, a time when we remember the birth of our Lord Jesus Christ. It is also a time when we come together as a family and church to rejoice for what the Lord has done throughout the year in our lives and ministries.

I always remember that this was also my dads favorite time of the year, he would always rejoice on feeding the poor and needy in our community. Year after year this was the highlight of his ministry.

This year we want to honor his memory by continuing to do what he loved to do during this season. By the time this letter gets to you, it might already be after Christmas. Many people in the mountains and villages of Mexico will not receive anything this Christmas. I would like to give you an opportunity to bless a family this Christmas season by sponsoring a food package for a family that otherwise might not receive anything this Christmas. Each food package cost us 15 dollars, and we need to purchase 100 food packages. If you would like to help us cover the cost on 1, 5, 10, or as many as you wish, please send a check and put FOOD PACKAGES in the memo, and help us accomplish this goal.

I would also like to thank you for your faithful prayers and support for our ministry throughout the year.

May God bless you abundantly,

Isaac & Angeles Villanueva

Missionaries to Latin America



Food packages being distributed in the mountains in Mexico